

Lewiston-Auburn

JEWISH COMMUNITY CENTER

134 COLLEGE STREET



LEWISTON, MAINE

Tel. 2-80,6:2

OFFICERS

Samuel White, President Morris Baker, Vice-President Irving Bell, Vice-President Charles Day, Vice-President Mrs. Harold Miller, Vice-President Julius Stein, Vice-President Dr. Samuel E. Alperen, Treasurer William Goldstein, Financial Secretary Mrs. Samuel Ruttenberg, Recording Secretary Mrs. Norman Izenstatt, President Center Women's League

February 16, 1960

Morris D. Kronenfeld Executive Director

Dear Friend:

The Inter-Center Day for 7th & 8th graders to be held at the Portland Jewish Center, Wednesday, February 24 is gradually drawing closer.

If you are planning to attend, I would appreciate your calling the Center office by Friday, February 19.

The cost of the trip is 50¢ to partially cover your bus transportation.

If there are not a sufficient number of boys and girls signed up in advance, it may be necessary to call this trip off.

So; please hurry and make your reservations.

Sincerely

Mario E Morris D. Kronenfeld

Executive Director



